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COPY.
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

1lth May, 1939.

Dear Sir,

with reference to the Donkey Boiler Survey which
became due on the NMotorahip "MAIOJA" at the end of February
last, I have to acquaint you I am informed by the Oslo
surveyors that the Master has Informed the OWners that he

had arranged to have the inspection in questlon held before

racent
the vessel's/departure from your port for Japan.

In thecircumstances, the receipt of your report
on the case is awalbed in due course.

I am, Dear Sir,

W

flerk to the
Clasgification Committes.

A. Scott, Esq.,

vaffcouver, B.C.
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